State Wildlife Action Plan

The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW)

invites you to participate in one of two public information
sessions to share information about the upcoming release of
the draft State Wildlife Action Plan (SWAP) 2025 and gather
public input. Both sessions will include dedicated time for public
questions.

Additional information, including background information on
California’s SWAP, is available on the California SWAP website.
The draft SWAP and online comment form will be posted online on

Monday, March 3rd and available until Monday, March 31st.

Workshops will be held online on the following dates. The presentation
for both sessions will be the same. Register for either below:

March 5, 2025 from 6:00 - 8:00 pm
B) Meeting registration link

March 11, 2025 from 1:00 - 3:00 pm
. Meeting registration link

Questions?
For questions about the SWAP, please contact SWAP@wildlife.ca.gov.

If you encounter technical difficulties with the Zoom registration, please
contact Brita Romans at bromans@kearnswest.com.



https://wildlife.ca.gov/SWAP
https://bit.ly/CDFWSWAP_Public1
https://bit.ly/CDFWSWAP_Public2
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